
From: SD Freedom Caucus  
Sent: Saturday, October 7, 2023 10:28:03 AM 
To: Fiegen, Kristie; Haeder, Josh; PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>; Nelson, Chris; Hanson, Gary (PUC) 
Subject: [EXT] HP22-001 & HP22-002 - Our Constitutional rights and the pipeline  
  
Dear PUC Commissioners, the C02 Pipeline is dangerous.  
We cannot let it come here or get out of hands.  
We the People have our Constitutional rights for our lands. 
The Government cannot implement this on our lands. 
Please fight and cancel this Unconstitutional pipeline. 
Thank you  
Evan Nestore 
 
This message comes from the South Dakota Freedom Caucus petition page. 
From: Evan L Nestore 
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Phone  
Address:  

 
RAPID CITY, South Dakota 57702 

 




